
  
 

 

28 August 2023 

AAGPS SPORTS UPDATE  

The AAGPS Chairman Mr Mark Ticehurst, and Executive Officer Mr Nigel Price, in 

consultation with the GPS Headmasters’ Standing Committee, wish to provide the 

following update regarding AAGPS sporting programmes in 2023: 

2023 Winter Competitions 
Congratulations are extended to the following Premiership winning teams and 

schools:  

Cross Country 
Open: Shore 
U16: The King’s School 
U14: The Scots College 
 
Football 
1st XI: St. Joseph’s College 
2nd XI: Newington College 
 
Rifle Shooting 
1st Grade: Sydney Boys High School 
2nd Grade: The King’s School  
 
Rugby 
1st XV: The King’s School (Undefeated Premiers) 
2nd XV: St. Joseph’s College 
3rd XV: The Scots College 
 
Volleyball 
1st Grade: Sydney Boys High School (Champions) 
2nd Grade: Sydney Boys High School & The Scots College  
 
The AAGPS Athletics season is now underway, and we look forward to the 127th 

AAGPS Athletics Championships to be held on Saturday 16 September 2023 at 

Sydney Olympic Park Athletic Centre. More event information will be made available 

shortly.  
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